
 

   19th January 2023 

Dear Families, 

Further the letter from some of our families in December, around road safety issues on 
Main Road at our St Paul's Cray site, families have now started a petition to help support the 
campaign for additional safety measures to be installed. 

We would appreciate it if you could add your signature to the petition and please feel free to 
share with your wider family and friends. 

Click the following link to sign: https://chng.it/L5kJMLgtZp 

Thank you in advance of your support. 

Riverside School 
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